
I read on the BBC News website that their will be a £20 fee to appeal against any 
accusation, which I find digusting and morrally wrong.  
 
It's supposed to be "innocent until proven guilty", not "guilty until you pay for the opportunity 
to prove you're innocent".  
 
ACS Law were forced out of business for the scare mongering tactics of their "pay up or 
else" scheme. This fee for appealing makes their illegal business conduct suddenly appear 
fair.  
 
Reject this bill just as ACTA was rejected. In fact reject all bills being funded through 
governments by the copyright/media industry. It's disgusting that businesses are able to 
manipulate and create laws, from their own pockets; for their own pockets. 


